
BP–1 
University of Washington 

Board of Regents 
Resolution of Appreciation to 

Alexander E. Bolton 
 

WHEREAS, in accordance with Washington state law, Governor Gary 
Locke appointed Alexander E. Bolton, a graduate student in the Daniel J. Evans 
School of Public Affairs, to serve the prescribed one-year term, from July 2004 to 
June 2005, as the student member of the University of Washington Board of 
Regents, and 

 
WHEREAS, as a 2003 alumnus of the University of Washington, 

majoring in economic and political science, with a minor in speech 
communication, he brought to his Regental responsibilities a deep appreciation 
and affection for his alma mater; and 

 
WHEREAS, he has served the Board with great distinction, admirably 

representing the students of the University and bringing to his work on the Board 
the perspective of a thoughtful, well-informed student, deeply committed to the 
pursuit of excellence, and 

 
WHEREAS, his involvement with student government, both as an 

undergraduate and then as a graduate student, has contributed significantly to the 
improvement of student life on campus, particularly in the establishment of 
RainyDawg radio, the ASUW’s online radio station, and 

 
WHEREAS, his determined effort to keep students informed about the 

work of the Board of Regents, through regular meetings and interactions with a 
multitude of student groups, established his student Regency as one of the most 
open and accessible among all student Regents, and 

 
WHEREAS, his keen analytical mind, exceptional work ethic, and broad 

grasp of the array of issues to come before the Board have contributed 
substantially to the Board’s deliberations and policy formulations during his term 
of service, and 

 
WHEREAS, his seriousness of purpose, ease of expression, robust sense 

of humor and engaging smile have made him an exemplary Regent, colleague and 
friend; 

 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED:  that the members of the 

Board of Regents express to Alex Bolton their gratitude on behalf of the entire 
University community, in particular the student body, and their own personal 
thanks for his outstanding service, dedication, and hard work, that we wish him 
continued success and happiness in all his endeavors, including his yet-to-be-
written political future, and that this resolution be spread upon the minutes of the 
Board as a permanent record of the Board’s sincere appreciation. 
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